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CIRCULAR NO. BEN/KOL/49
     TO ALL UNITS / MEMBERS

 DATE: 24.04.2019 
FAREWELL TO COM. TAPAS KUMAR GHOSH

ZONAL SECRETARY, SBISA BENGAL CIRCLE

Com. Ghosh joined the Bank as Cashier cum Clerk Typist (CCT) on 8th March, 1982 at Nandigram Branch. Thereafter he was transferred to Thakurchak Branch in the Year 1985. During those days he came close to leaders in the district and involved himself in the Union activities. Soon he became the Representative of the Thakurchak unit and remained in the post for ten years. In 1995, he was transferred to Belda branch and then to Dantan branch in the year 2001 where he became the Unit secretary. In the year 2005, he was transferred to Belda branch again on Career Progression where he became Unit secretary of the Unit. He was transferred to Dantan branch again in the year 2012 on career progression where he served till the date of his retirement. He constantly worked for the members' at large in the Belda Cluster of branches which drew attention of the leaders. He was elected as Zonal Secretary in the Triennial General Council held in the year 2016 which he performed with all sincerity and dedication.

Com. Ghosh has been a committed soldier of the Association and always involved himself for   the cause of the members. He has been vocal and straight forward in raising issues of   members. Com. Ghosh is going to retire from the Bank's service as well as from the organization on 30th April, 2019. To bid him adieu, a farewell function has been arranged on 25th April, 2019 in Belda Branch premises at 5.30 PM. We wish Com. Ghosh a healthy and active retired life.

We request all members to attend the farewell function positively to make it is a grand success.  
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